
From: Lucia Carlisle <luciacarlisle@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 11:12 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Manchester NH Gas Supply rate change May 2023 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Please see the following email sent to the NH Dept of Energy   on 6/11/23 re: my 
Liberty Utility Natural Gas charge.    I have been informed that this can be added to the 
public record. 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am a residential customer in Manchester NH  using Liberty Utility for my Natural Gas 
provider. 
 
I am just trying to confirm that the rate for Gas supply by Liberty is correct and if this is 
what I should expect to see in the future. 
 
On my bill  for the period of 4/1/23  to 4/28/23: 
  the Gas Supply was .13256/Therm 
 
On my bill for the period of 4/29/23  to 5/31/23 : 
 the Gas Supply was 1.19305/Therm 
 
That is an astronomically increase in the rate.  From my calculations a 
900%  change.   .13256 x 900% =  1.19304   
 
Is this correct ? 
 
Lucia Carlisle 
Liberty Utility Account number 200004690745 
 


